
Notice 

Monmouth Superior Court Judges to Conduct  

Virtual and In-Person Election Hearings 
 

 Monmouth Vicinage Superior Court judges will be available to conduct 

hearings for election challenges or issues in Monmouth County for early voting 

beginning on Saturday, October 23, 2021 through Sunday, October 31, 2021 and 

on Election Day, Tuesday, November 2, 2021.  

 Voters and residents with election challenges or issues can contact the 

Monmouth County Board of Elections at 732-431-7780. Superior Court Judges 

will be available to promptly hear election applications during voting hours. The 

Monmouth County courthouse will be open for in-person and remote matters on 

Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and from 6 a.m. to 8 p.m. on 

November 2, 2021. Matters heard after 4:30 p.m. on weekdays will be conducted 

virtually. On weekends matters will be conducted virtually from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

on Saturdays and 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Sundays. 

 The Monmouth County Board of Elections will provide technology for 

remote hearings as needed. The Board of Elections is located at 300 Halls Mills 

Road, Freehold.  

 For additional questions or information, please contact the Monmouth 

County Board of Elections or the Superior Court at 732-358-8700, ext. 87590, or at 

MONcivrecreq.mailbox@njcourts.gov. 

        

       Hon. Lisa P. Thornton 

       Assignment Judge 

       Monmouth Vicinage 

 

Dated:  October 22, 2021 
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